
 
 
 
          
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be aware that from Friday 9th September 2022, your 
child in class 4T will be going swimming every Friday until 11th 
November 2022. 
  
Please ensure children arrive at school every Friday with a 
suitable swimming kit.  
 
Please make sure that boys have suitable swimming trunks to 
wear and not football shorts. 
  
Girls must have their hair tied up or wear a swimming cap and 
children are not allowed to wear any jewellery.  
 
If your child already has swimming badges, can you please 
bring them in to show the teacher. 
 
Please note that all appropriate checks and risk assessments 
have been carried out to enable this to go ahead and we will be 
following strict advice and guidance as set out by the 
government, for the duration of the course.  
 
Thank you.  
 


